



July 8, 2024

BOIL ORDER NOTICE - Effective Immediately

Village Water Operator Chad McCleary with ION Environmental has issued a precautionary boil order for Cliff Heights and Downtown properties.

Last night, the Village experienced an electrical issue at Pump House A, which dropped the water tower level and caused low water pressure. A temporary fix was made late Sunday night while crews worked to fix the overall issue.

This Boil Order will stay in place until all repairs are completed and the approved EPA tests come back clear. To stay updated, we encourage residents to subscribe for text and email alerts by visiting www.carbon-cliff.com/subscribe.html. For more information, contact the Village Hall at (309) 792-8235 or visit www.carbon-cliff.com.

FOR YOUR IMMEDIATE SAFETY, WATER USED FOR DRINKING AND COOKING MUST BE BROUGHT TO A ROLLING BOIL FOR 5 MINUTES BEFORE USE.

If you have any questions concerning this notice, please get in touch with the Village Hall at (309) 792-8235.

Nick Gottwalt Village Director